
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Studio City Neighborhood Council 
Name: Jeff Hartwick 
Phone Number: 
Email: jhartwick@studiocitync.org 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(9) Nay(0) Abstain(1) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 06/16/2022 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 07/18/2022 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 22-0556 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: The Board of the Studio City Neighborhood Council (SCNC) supports Council File
22-0556, for firework suppression funding for the LAPD. 

mailto:NCSupport@lacity.org
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      June 16, 2022 
 
    Addressed to:      Sent by Email: 
 
    Councilmember Paul Krekorian    councilmember.krekorian@lacity.org 
    Councilmember Nithya Raman    contactcd4@lacity.org 
    Karo Torossian      karo.torossian@lacity.org 
    Andrea Conant      andrea.conant@lacity.org 
    Josh Nuni                josh.nuni@lacity.org 
    Matt Hale       matt.hale@lacity.org 
    Tiffany Zeytounian     tiffany.zeytounian@lacity.org 
    Jorge Plascencia      jorge.plascencia@lacity.org 
    Aaron Ordower      aaron.ordower@lacity.org 
    Lorraine Diaz      lorraine.diaz@lacity.org 
 
 

COMMUNITY IMPACT STATEMENT 
 
The Board of the Studio City Neighborhood Council (SCNC) supports Council File 22-0556: Title, AB 
1240 / Firework Suppression / Van Nuys Division / Foothill Division / North Hollywood Division / 
Los Angeles Police Department / Council District 2. The 4th of July can be a stressful time for 
people and pets due to the proliferation of illegal fireworks in our area. This is made worse due to 
the fact that our local fireworks show at Radford is not happening this year. We all want to 
celebrate this important holiday, however the use of illegal fireworks has a detrimental effect on 
the community.  
 
 
 
 
Scott Mandell 
President, 
Studio City Neighborhood Council 


